
Degema Christmas 2019 
 

 

 

This year due to where Christmas Day lands we will be closed  
over the Festive period from  

 Friday 20th December and we will be  
re-opening on Monday the 6th of January. 

 

 

 Orders required before Christmas really need to be with us by  
Monday the 2nd December any orders received after that date we will try to accommodate but 

cannot be guaranteed before Christmas. 
 

 

Last deliveries will be on Wednesday 18th Dec and collections on Thursday 19th Dec. 
 

 

We would like to take this opportunity to wish you and your families 

a fantastic Christmas and Happy New Year. 
 

 

 

Many thanks 

All at Degema 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 


